October 11, 2013
Applicant Name/Address

Dear Applicant:

Thank you for your application for the position of (vacant position).  We appreciate your desire to join the University of Arkansas staff.
We were fortunate to receive applications from several highly qualified candidates.  A job offer was extended to one of these candidates and the offer was accepted.   We regret that we can not extend a job offer to you at this time.  

Please continue to consider the University as a future employer.  We encourage you to continue monitoring the University’s Human Resources website at http://hr.uark.edu for other employment opportunities.
Again, thank you for your interest in the University of Arkansas and best wishes for success in your job search.
Sincerely,

Hiring Manager

Title 

